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BECON 
May 17th, 2019 

 

 

Business Meeting 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Rene will be/has sending out a survey regarding breakfast for July 5
th
.  Please respond 

so that we can plan accordingly. 

Tanner sent out the Pig Race sign up again.  There are limited spaces left, so if you 

haven’t signed up yet, do so in a hurry.  You don’t want to miss them! 

The Highway Cleanup was rescheduled for Sunday June 2
nd

 due to the weather 

conditions. 

The Jr Excel Club is putting together packs for children that are in protective custody.  

They are in need of 40 blankets and chap stick for their packs.  If you would like to 

assist, please let Ann Gunderson know. 

There are posters available for the Island Adventure Run which takes place on June 1
st
.  

Race sign up is still available and you can run in the morning and then watch the little 

piggies run at night all on the same day!  If you would like a poster to advertise the race 

or more info on signing up, please let Stacy know. 

Playhouse Parade tickets are available now!  You can purchase 1 ticket for $10 or 3 for 

$25. 

 

The Mail Carriers “Stamp out Hunger” event raised/grossed 15 tons of food.  Way to go 

Billings!  Family Services is looking for a few strong souls with screwdrivers to help put 

together new shelves in their building. 

 

For the rest of the business meeting, please review the board meeting notes that were 

distributed via email. 

 

Have a good weekend! 

Upcoming Volunteer 
Opportunities 

 

June 15th Food Truck 
Battle – two shifts 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Upcoming Club Events  

June 1st – Pig Races 

 

June 7th & 8th – Districts 

 

July 17-20 – Nationals 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Page 2 of 2  BECON Editor: 

 


